
Joint Communique #10 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

March 18, 2022 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on March 18, 2022. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• Clarified the probationary period 

• Reclassification training was provided to new team members 

• Clarified timelines for reclassification requests 

• Discussed and determined an end date of March 31, 2022 for a COVID related driving 

stipend MOU for Maintenance, Operations and Transportation department employees 

using a personal vehicle for work. 

• Continued discussions on Juneteeth  

• Began discussions for an Allied Custodial contract 

• Started discussions for a bilingual stipend 

• Team received an update on PGS 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
April 7 & 8, 2022. 
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